
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  May 10, 2016 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 048 
Description:  iPad    

Value:   $267.05   
Given By:  Thomas St PTO    
Purpose:  Music Dept   
Site:   Thomas       
Presented By: Cindy Pike 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 049 
Description:  $75.00 
Given By:  Judy Williams; Fortnightly Musicale     
Purpose:  Strings Program 
Site:   THS       
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 50 
Description:  $200.00 
Given By:  The Poetry Foundation     
Purpose: to purchase poetry books for English 

Department  
Site:   THS     
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 051 
Description:  $121.10 
Given By:  LC Education Services     
Purpose:  Bridge Builders  
Site:   THS     
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 


